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| would like to commend the shire for their recent budget, particularly their decision to purchase the land for future
parking in High St. Their support for the Heritage Museum is much appreciated.

| would like the Council to investigate the establishment of a dedicated weather station in Lakin’s Road in
conjunction with the Bureau of Meteorology.

In October the shire will celebrate the 20" anniversary of de amalgamation. | hope there are appropriate
celebrations to mark this historic and so far unique event.

| would like to see a larger sign in Station St indicating Local Traffic Only and also a similar sign on the side road east
of Station St.

| think it is most important for the Council to continue their policy of preserving agricultural land.

| would like the council to examine the economic benefit of Targa and whether they should continue the sizeable
subsidy towards the event.

Review of the amount of merchandise that proliferates on the main st footpaths causing danger to people in
mobility carts.

| would like to have the chance of speaking to these issues at the special meeting of council

Thank you

Tony Tehan



